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Enrichment Days – Reception and Nursery  

Thank you to all of you who attended the Reception Enrichment Day last week 
and the Nursery Enrichment Day this week. The children had a lovely time 
trying out a range of activities and enjoyed sharing their fantastic learning 
with you over a drink and a biscuit.  

Here are some photographs of our Nursery and Reception 
children enjoying themselves.  

 

Tesco Blue Tokens 

Please remember to pick up a blue  
token at Tesco and put it in the 
William Reynolds Primary School 
slot! 

 

The more tokens we collect the more money we will 
receive to use in school. The staff in Tesco don’t 
always hand out the tokens so please remember to 
pick them up when you pay. 

 

This is running from  1st July to 30th September 
2024. 

 

“To be the best 
that we can be” 

Head Teacher: Miss Jasmin Taylor Chair of Governors: Mrs Jane Tranter 

Family picnic 

More information will come home in a letter next 
Wednesday. If you haven’t already, please send 
your slip in to say whether you are attending or 
not. This needs to be returned by Wednesday 10th 
July. Thank you  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope to see as many of you as possible on  

Friday 19th July.  



Dates for your diary: 

Monday 8th July Year 6 Crucial Crew 

Tuesday 9th July Year 6 Cinema trip 

Wednesday 10th July Year 6 RAF Cosford at school 

Wednesday 10th July Year 4 Chester Zoo visit 

Thursday 11th July Year 3 Professor McGinty in school (Romans) 

Friday 12th July Year 6 performance to parents 

Wednesday 17th July Year 6 Leavers Disco 

Friday 19th July  Family picnic 

Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd September PD Days  

Wednesday 4th September First day of Autumn Term 

Congratulations  

Mrs Jones (Base 1) has been selected to be part of the Eng-
land Squad for her third FEW European championships in Cy-
prus in October. Her next step will then hopefully be compet-
ing in the World Championships in Japan next August.   

 

Last weekend, she competed in the  
Huddersfield HX cup and won two 
bronze medals! 

Well done Mrs Jones! 

Smoking Outside the School Gates 

Please can we ask that parents and carers do not 
smoke standing next to the school gates.  We know 

some of you like a chat with your 
friends before and after drop off but 
please can we ask you to step away 
from the gates if you are smoking.  
Thank you for your support.  

William Reynolds Primary School and Nursery 

Challenge ∙ Honesty ∙ Ownership ∙ Courage ∙ Collaboration 

Headlice Reminder 
Please can we ask all parents to regularly check their child’s 
hair for headlice. 

Did you know that … 
Head lice and nits are very common in 
young children and their families. They do 
not have anything to do with dirty hair and are picked up by 
head-to-head contact.  
Head lice are small insects. They can be difficult to spot in 
your hair. Head lice eggs (nits) are brown or white (empty 
shells) and attached to the hair.  

 
Attendance and Punctuality 

 
A polite reminder to our families that our school day 
starts at 8:45am. If your child arrives after this 
time, their lessons will have already started, meaning 
that they are missing out on their learning which will 
have an impact on the progress they are able to make 

in school. A few minutes 
late here and there real-
ly starts to add up over 
time. Please support your 
child by ensuring they 
arrive on time every day.  

 


